From: Charlotte Watkins 
Sent: 01 December 2015 12:50
To: Caroline Ford
Subject: 15/00760/F North and South Arcade at Bicester eco town exemplar amended decoments - local centre

Caroline

The submitted amendments do not appear to affect the biodiversity features proposed in the design and access statement and as the applicant has confirmed in their response that these are additional to the overall agreed bat/bird boxes I do not have any further comments. I am satisfied that these measures green roofs, invertebrate hotels, bat bricks/boxes and swift bricks will provide good enhancements for biodiversity for this particular part of the site. A plan of aspects/heights/locations/designs will be needed at some point.

Regards

Charlotte

Dr Charlotte Watkins

Ecology Officer

Cherwell District Council

Direct Dial 01295 227912

Charlotte.Watkins@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk

www.cherwell.gov.uk
Office hours: Monday, Tuesday and Thursday mornings.

